Eddy, Andrew (MPCA)

From: Eddy, Andrew (MPCA)

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2011 10:10 AM
To: 'laura.novitzki@twinportstesting.com'
Subject: Leak 3534

Hi Laura,

Last time we spoke you mentioned a public hearing that would happen in February or March, and that the DCAD would
or could be more complete after this hearing. Has anything changed with the plans for well replacement? I'd like to get
the ball rolling as soon as possible so please let me know where things are at.

Thanks,

Andy Eddy

651-757-2331

Project Manager

MPCA - Petroleum Remediation

Email: andrew.eddy(@state.mn.us




